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Administration 

Ms. A. Higgins Wright, Principal  

Mr. B. Clayden, Vice-Principal; Mr. Seiji Ishiguro, Vice-Principal; Ms. S. Sadacharan, Vice-Principal 

 

Visitors to Bayview S.S. 

· All visitors will be entered into our electronic Visitor Log 

· This includes, but is not limited to:   

 Parents/Guardians and other caregivers 

 Students who are not expected to be in attendance (e.g. Cohort A coming on the wrong day) 

 New Registrations (by appointment only) 

 School authorized service providers  

 Contractors 

 Delivery and mail service workers  

 Board couriers 

 Virtual School Teachers who need to access materials 

· Parents and students are reminded to not walk into the building without an appointment.  Please call the school 
at 905-884-4453 to make an appointment. 

· All permitted visitors must: 

1. self-screen 

2. sanitize their hands 

3. wear a face covering at all times 

4. maintain a two-metre physical distance as they enter, move through and exit the building. 

· If a visitor does not have a mask, they will be provided with one from the main office 

 
Please follow Twitter: @BSSNews1 for all school announcements  
The official Bayview Twitter account: @BayviewBengal 

Study Hall 

The purpose of Study Hall is to provide a space for students who do not have consistent access to broadband Wi-Fi at home 

and are in school that day for their in-person morning class. During both the lunch period (for those remaining for Study Hall) 

and Study Hall itself, students will not have in-person access to their own classroom teachers.  

Students who need to stay must be working on afternoon online courses while being supervised by a staff member. Students 

will be supervised to ensure safety and will focus on participants’ adherence to all Public Health requirements including 

sitting 2-meters apart.   

During Study Hall, students must be respectful of the learning needs of all participants engaging in online classes. Students 

should use earphones and an appropriate volume while focusing on their learning.  

Please note that study hall is for to work on their afternoon classes – not to use study hall and the school’s wifi for personal 

use. 

Thank you,  

BSS Administration 

 



 
Serious Student Medical Concerns  

As a reminder, if your child does not have a health care plan at school and has a serious medical condition, please contact the 
office.  

The different categories for medical consideration include:   
-anaphylaxis 
-asthma 
-diabetes 
-epilepsy  
- other serious medical conditions 

Guidance Message - Sept. 25th  

 Guidance Counsellor 
Student  last name starts 

with: 
Extensions Email 

Ms. Garito A to F 412 Maureen.Garito@yrdsb.ca 

Ms. Jarrett G to Li 410 Keri.Jarrett@yrdsb.ca 

Ms. Graves/Ms. Shah Lia to SK 413 
Athena.Graves@yrdsb.ca 
Sheila.Shah@yrdsb.ca 

Ms. Won SL to Z 411 Joon.Won@yrdsb.ca 

Important Dates 

OCTOBER (dates are subject to change please read most recent email) 

2nd  Grade 12’s Non-IBs applying to the US for EA or ED deadline to inform a Guidance Counsellor 
2nd  Grade 12 IBs applying to the US for EA or ED deadline to fill out the Google Form sent by IB Coordinator 
7th  University of Toronto Book Award Sponsored Application due to Guidance 
7th  Grade 12’s Loran Scholarship Sponsored Application due to Guidance 
15th  Grade 12’s applying to the UK; applications are due to UCAS    
21st  Ontario College Fair Virtual 5:00pm-9:00pm 
22nd    Ontario College Fair Virtual 9:00am-2:00pm 

Community Involvement 

Please do not come to guidance for a community involvement forms. Here is a link to the form. Students who need approval 

for a volunteer opportunity can email their alpha counsellor for approval. Make sure to include in the email the name of the 

organization, the supervisor name and phone number. If you have completed your hours, email a scanned copy to your alpha 

counsellor. If you have more than 50 hours at one place, please attach a log of hours and duties. We are NOT accepting 

paper copies at this moment. 

Guidance Appointments 

Students can book appointments through Teach Assist with their alpha guidance counsellor only. Appointments will be 

done over the phone or through email. Guidance will be using the phone numbers in Trillium. Please make sure your 

information is up-to-date. If you need to change your information, please have a parent contact the main office. 

Appointments can only be booked for dates during the current rotation (i.e. Rotation 2 Sept 28 – Oct. 9). Please inform your 

teacher in advance that you have a guidance appointment.  Appointments can’t be made during your Face-to-Face class. 

There are no Face-to-Face guidance appointments at this time. 
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Next week, Guidance will only take appointments for Grade 12 students for the following reasons: 

 Volunteer hours 

 Semester 1 course drop (only if you have 4 courses in day school) 

 Semester 2 timetable changes; spots are limited.  Keep in mind, the semester 2 school timetable is subject to 

change. 

 UK applications; book appointment ONLY with maureen.garito@yrdsb.ca  

 US applications for Non-IBs; book with your alpha counsellor 

 US applications for IB students; fill out the Google Form sent by the IB coordinator. A counsellor will be assigned to 

you. Do not book an appointment at this time. 

 Review of pre-requisites for post-secondary programs 

Please DO NOT make an appointment regarding how to apply to Ontario universities or inquiring about PIN numbers. A 

presentation will be sent to students in October. 

University Info 

Looking for info on Ontario universities? Visit OntarioUniversities’Info.  Looking for virtual fairs? Here is a link from OUI. Many 

schools and programs are offering webinars. Please visit the individual schools for dates and times. 

College Info 

Looking for info on Ontario Colleges? Visit Ontario Colleges. Many schools and programs are offering webinars. Please visit 

the individual schools for dates and times. 

Sponsored Scholarships 

For those students interested in being sponsored for the University of Toronto Book Award. Here is the link to the criteria for 

the award. Please fill out the Awards application and submit a resume to keri.jarrett@yrdsb.ca. The link for the application is 

on the Guidance page on the Bayview website. Here is the link. The application is due October 7 and must be emailed to Ms. 

Jarrett. 

Students interested in being sponsored for the Loran Scholarship MUST review the criteria, download the application and 

submit it to keri.jarrett@yrdsb.ca by October 7. 

The Scholarship Report Handbook 

Students received a link to their GAPPS email of a 44 page handbook on scholarships, bursaries, and financial assistance for 

Ontario high school students pursuing postsecondary education. 

Virtual College & University Fair 

Interested in going abroad? The World College Tours is having a virtual fair October 5-9. Here is the link.  

International Languages/Night School 

If you have registered on My Pathway Planner for an International Languages course or Night School Remote Learning, please 

email iris.chen@yrdsb.ca the signed confirmation form. 
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